
  

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Members,  

  You are an important part of the Baraboo River Runner’s Snowmobile Club, 
and we thank you for your continued support with the club and our trail 
system!  Without all of your support and help we wouldn’t have the trail 
system that we do. We are proud of the Baraboo and Sauk County Area trails 
that all of you help to make happen each year!  If you are receiving this 
email, it is time to start thinking about submitting your membership 
renewal.  Renewals may be submitted via printing out and sending in your 
renewal form (attached) or via PayPal on our website by visiting 
http://barabooriverrunners.com/about-us/join/ , and we thank you in 
advance for your renewal. A double thank you to anyone sending an 
additional trail maintenance donation along with your membership fees, as 
many of you often do!  It is greatly appreciated!  

  There will be much work to be done this year to get our trails back into 
shape from the extremely wet and stormy spring/summer that we had.  
Please watch for emails for trail work dates that will be set up for this fall.  
Join us for our meeting on Wednesday, September 6th at 7pm at Thunderbird 
Lanes in Baraboo.   

   

 

   

September Newsletter 

Next Club Meeting:  

 * Wednesday, September 6, 2017@ 7:00 pm         Location: Thunderbird Lanes 

Upcoming meeting dates and locations: 
 

✓ Wednesday, October 11, 2017- Baraboo Burger Co. 
✓ Wednesday, November 8, 2017- Wild Rose Ranch  

 

http://barabooriverrunners.com/about-us/join/


MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION: 

 Membership renewal is now due for the 2017-2018 Season! 
 You have from now until November 1, 2017 to get your membership 

renewal form and dues in to the club.   
 Memberships will be submitted by me 2X per month to the AWSC office 

due to a new transaction fee imposed by the AWSC office.  This will save 
the club a tremendous amount by combining memberships for 
submission to the AWSC into 2 transactions per month.  
 (keep in mind, that processing times will be longer, so please plan ahead).   

 Membership packets with AWSC cards will be sent out to all members 
after November 1, 2017, after membership renewal period has passed.  
(if you need to know your member number it is listed on your Wisconsin Snowmobile News Magazine Label, 
or you can feel free to email me). 

    Membership Renewal Reminders: 

❖ Seasonal Membership Renewal Dues shall be paid each year by November 1st of each 
season. 

❖ All renewing members must renew and pay membership fee of $25.00 between September 
15th and November 1st. 

❖ Renewals may be done by printing out and sending in the renewal form, or via the website 
on PayPal until November 1st.  

❖ **REMEMBER- Membership renewals submitted AFTER NOVEMBER 1ST of the season for 
renewing members will incur a $10 late fee that shall be paid prior to processing the 
membership renewal. 
 

 Please remember that New members are welcome to join at any time during the 
season. 

 

Upcoming WI Snowmobile Events: 

➢ The dates for Haydays 2017 will be September 9-10.  Address: 38740 Oriole Avenue, 
North Branch, MN. 55056 The Midwest’s Kickoff to the snowmobile season! 

➢ 16th Annual Jefferson County Snowmobile Alliance Swap Meet 
Event location: Jefferson County Speedway - W 8135 Highway 18, Cambridge, WI  
Event date: 9/30/2017, 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 
 

➢ Snowmobile USA Show & Sale - Milwaukee, WI will be on October 13-14-15, 2017 
 

 

➢  Our Annual Landowner Appreciation Event is scheduled for January 13, 2017. 


